
Roanoke Area Fruit School 
Tuesday, February 14, 2017 

8:00a.m.-8:30a.m. Registration 

8:30a.m.-9:00a.m. Doug Pfeiffer: Pollinator protection in Virginia - current recommendations and 

a proposed plan 

9:00a.m.-9:30a.m. Keith Yoder: Replant disease issues and renovation practices for apple and 

peach 

9:30a.m.-9:45a.m. Break (spray bulletin available for purchase) 

9:45a.m.-10:45a.m. Chris Bergh: Brown marmorated stink bug control and biological control: 

Recent developments 

10:45a.m.-11:00a.m. Survey 

11:00a.m.-11:10a.m. Dr. Sherif:  Introduction of new fruit horticulturist  

11:10a.m.-12:00a.m. Specialist Panel: Spray Bulletin Up-date 

12:00p.m. Adjourn 

 

Afternoon Pesticide License Classes 

If you hold a Private Pesticide Applicators license and need to be re-certified we will offer that course 

the afternoon of the fruit school. You must be present for the morning portion of the Fruit School to 

qualify for the afternoon re-certification class. Participants will break for lunch on their own, feel free to 

brownbag or run out to one of many local lunch options. 

 

1:00p.m.-3:00p.m. Private Pesticide Applicators re-certification class will be offered for those fruit 

school attendees that need this credit.  

1:00p.m.-3:00p.m. If you do NOT currently have a private pesticide applicators license but wish to 

obtain one we will also offer a study and testing session for new license. 

*Please let us know if you plan to attend one of these afternoon session  


